
TALBOT COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTRICAL EXAMINERS 
MINUTES OF THE NOVEMBER 16, 2023 MEETING 

 
 
ATTENDEES       

Christopher Kleppinger   Brennan Tarleton-Planning Officer 
Joe Secrist    Brent Garner-Building Official 
Robert Jump    Clay Stamp-County Manager     
Tim Fluharty    Chuck Callahan-Council President 
Grace Davis    Patrick Thomas-County Attorney 
  
         
Meeting was called to order at 1:05 p.m. by Mr. Chris Kleppinger.  
 
Minutes from the October 17, 2023 meeting were read by all and approved 
unanimously. Tim Fluharty made a motion to accept the minutes and Bob Jump 
seconded the motion.  
 
OLD BUSINESS 

Change of Contractor policy. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 

Discussed a change of contractor policy to be written into the electrical code. 
 
Review corrected registrations and new registration applications and new and renewal 
Limited Licenses. 
 
Next meeting will be with Patrick Thomas, County Attorney, and Brennan Tarleton, 
Planning Officer, to explore the possibility of the Electrical Board as an appeals board 
for electrical violations and also writing the Change of Contractor policy to be added to 
the electrical code.  
 
Bob Jump made a motion to adjourn seconded by Tim Fluharty. The meeting was 
adjourned at 2:35 pm.  
 
 
Next meeting will take place on December 21, 2023 at 1:00 pm in Conference Room 1. 

 


